
 

 

Take Part In A 60th Wedding Anniversary Gift for True Parents - Send Your Photo 
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3 Days Left to Send Your Photo! 

 

A mosaic picture made up of photos of members from across the EUME region will be presented to True 

Mother as a wedding anniversary gift. 

 

Please send your photo to gift@ffwpu-eu.org by Saturday 25th April at the latest. 

 

 
 

All Cheon Il Guk blessed family members across the world are invited to celebrate together with True 

Parents on their 60th Holy Wedding Anniversary on 8th May. 

 

Thinking about what kind of gift our region could offer on this occasion, the Danish family presented a 

great idea to our regional chair, Dr Michael and Fumiko Balcomb. 

 

Last week, the Danish people celebrated the 80th birthday of their queen, Margrethe II. Since people 

could not come in person to the palace to celebrate together with their queen, the Danish national TV2 

asked individuals and families to send pictures of them waving to their queen instead. Out of these 

pictures, a mosaic picture with an image of the queen was made and presented to the queen in a digital 

form and framed as a picture. 

 

Please take a look at the online report from TV2. Zoom in on the picture of the queen and you will see 

families and individuals waving to their queen. 

 

We want to do the same for our True Parents. 

 

We will need more than 2,000 pictures. Please send your pictures expressing your love for True Parents to 

gift@ffwpu-eu.org by Saturday 25th April at the latest. 

 

Celebration of 60th Anniversary of Holy Wedding 

 

 

 

 


